The Old Altrinchamians’ Association
NEWSLETTER

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The Annual General Meeting of the Association will be held at the School on Monday 11th October
1999 from 7.30 p.m. onwards. Refreshments will be provided. It is hoped that many old boys will attend, and
all are welcome.

SCHOOL MAGAZINE

It is usual to mail a reprint of the Old Boys’ section of the magazine with this Newsletter, and the majority of
members will again find this enclosed.

This will not, however, be the case for members who are not paying the full current annual subscription of
£5.00 per annum. It was decided in 1996 that the Association could not subsidise the cost of providing a reprint
where the full subscription is not being made.

Any Old Boy who wishes to effect a change here should contact the Honorary Secretary for details.

Anyone wishing to obtain a copy of the full School magazine may do so by contacting the Secretary. The cost is
£3.50, or £3.95 to include mailing.

Errata: The headline “OXBRIDGE REUNION DINNER” on page 5 of the reprint of The Old Altrinchamian
has accidentally been inserted prior to the final paragraph of “University Letter”. The correct position is ahead
of the subsequent paragraph, beginning “The inaugural dinner of ...”.  Also, on page 6, the author of the
obituary for Keith Ingham is B R Clark, not B H Clark.

COLOURS

Ties continue to be available from the Secretary at the cost of £8.50 each, including postage. The present school
crest is featured against a background of blue, green or maroon.

OLD BOYS’ GOLF SECTION

The annual event of the Golf Section makes rapid gains in popularity each year: a thoroughly enjoyable round
of golf followed by a first class dinner. The event traditionally takes place at Heyrose Golf Club, Tabley near
Knutsford on the first Friday of June (June 2nd in 2000). Anyone wishing to join should contact Mike Gittins
on 0161 941 7354. .All old boys are welcome.

ANNUAL REUNION DINNER

This event continues to be well supported and most enjoyable. The date of next year’s event is provisionally
25th February, 2000.

Anyone interested should please contact the Secretary. All members are invited, and a particular welcome
awaits those who let us know they are coming along for the first time.

MEMBERSHIP

The total membership increases slowly. We are working very hard to bring in new members, in particular
from the younger generations. If you come into contact with anyone from your time at school who is not a
member of the Association, please ask them to make contact with us. They will be welcomed amongst us.

Derek R Hilldrup - Honorary Secretary August 1999
14 Sylvan Avenue

Timperley

Altrincham WA15 6QP Telephone: (0161) 973 5574






